
 

 

 
 
1st March 2024 

Re: Trip offer for summer term 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

As a school we recognise that our families like the whole country currently are struggling financially.  

We want to be able to be offer a range of trips but based on feedback from parents at the end of last year,  

we made the decision to just offer trips in the summer term.  

 

Therefore, all classes will have the opportunity to access one trip to make it fair.  

 

However, due to previous non payments for trips we also must ensure that we do not run trips at a loss, which 

then impacts the school budget. We don’t make any money on trips, but we must break even otherwise we 

cannot offer the visits.  

 

As a result, the current offer for the summer term will be: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Please note all trips must be paid for on Arbor by Friday 22nd March.  If all payments are not made the trip will 

not go ahead.  

We appreciate your understanding with this and as always welcome any feedback. 

 

Kind regards 

Mrs Natasha Johnson 

Headteacher   
 

Year Group Trip Cost 

Reception Herbert Museum 

 

£12.00 per child 

Year 1 Ash End Farm 

 

£18.00 per child 

Year 2 Twycross Zoo £18.00 per child 

Year 3 Thinktank £28.00 per child 

Year 4 Thinktank £28.00 per child 

Year 5 Kenilworth Castle £19.00 per child 

Year 6 Birmingham Leavers service 

and day out 

£11.00 per child 

An additional £1.50 per child to 

be brought into the office a 

week before the trip (cash in a 

named envelope) 


